
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

31st January, 2018. 
 
 

To: The Cathaoirleach and Each Member of the Municipal  
District of Adare-Rathkeale 

 
 

Re: Pedestrian Controlled Crossing for Adare 
 

 
A Chomhairleoir, a chara, 
 
Central services propose to carry out pedestrian crossing counts in Adare in mid-march to 
coincide with the commencement of the tourist season. This is to ensure that we get a more 
accurate reflection of pedestrian numbers that cross the N21 in Adare. This information will 
then be used to compile a report on the replacement of the existing zebra crossing with 
traffic signals. 
 

Is mise le meas, 
 
 
 
Trevor McKechnie 
Senior Executive Engineer 
Operations & Maintenance Services 
Service Operations 
Limerick City & County Council 
 


